WEST WIGHT NURSERY (ST SAVIOURS)

EARLY YEARS CENTRE of EXCELLENCE SUMMERS LANE TOTLAND ISLE OF WIGHT PO39 0HO

Tel 01983 640190 ext 1 Registered Charity No 1126801 Fax (01983) 640190



October 2017

Dear Parents

You may or may not know that West Wight Nursery is a registered charity. The charities accounts are a matter of public record. I would like to ask for your assistance this year with our fundraising efforts. (Fundraising being a necessary part of our ability to purchase resources for the children's activities and maintaining the fabric of the building). As we rely on your child's fees as our sole source of income for paying the staff and bills, aside from the grant payments we receive from the council for 15 hours funded 2 & 3 year olds. Or the 30 hours childcare cover.

As part of our fundraising efforts this financial year Totland Parish Council has kindly offered us some of the take on the gates at their next round of car boot sales starting again in April 2018. We would hope to be able to call on you to join a couple of staff each month to man the gates shaking buckets to collect money. Bringing your kids along will add to the cute factor and I am sure make people more generous. We have a number of other plans for fundraising at these events; possible tea and cake sales which would bring in a nice sum of money if past participant success is anything to go on. This would involve us asking for cake donations from yourselves and again maybe a hand on the day. Whatever way you can contribute would help.

Freshwater Fire Brigade have been generous in the past helping us purchase paper resources and are always willing to bring the fire engine up for the children. The Needles Pleasure Park has also kindly offered to allow us to shake a bucket and have a table at one of their firework nights next summer which will help us financially as well.

We are only as successful as your support allows us to be. Please chat to Kim Fuller our Fundraising lady if you can help with manning her cake sales, sifting and sorting table top items or even make donations of toys and clothes.

We thank you in advance for your support.

Many Thanks

The Trustees and Team at West Wight Nursery